
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, April 15, 2024 12:48 PM 
'Daniel McMaster' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/15/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01849-2024 

Subject: RE: Proposed sewer service on Little Gasparilla Island, docket# 20240032-su 

Good Morning Daniel McMaster, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Charlie Smith II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure 

-----Original Message-----
From: Daniel McMaster <magndan14@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 9:28 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Proposed sewer service on Little Gasparilla Island, docket# 20240032-su 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, I am a home owner on this island house #8550. I strongly oppose the proposal. We do not 
require sewers, adequate septic systems prevail. The physical trauma and costs of sewer installation on this tiny island 
are not warranted. The sewage handling capacities on the mainland are already stressed without adding to it. My 
recommendations are more timely inspections of on island septic systems and restriction on number of renters per unit. 
Kind regards, Daniel McMaster: cell 9055417578 Sent from my iPad 
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